## Richmond 2010 Community Opportunities Task Force

C/o 130 – 8040 Garden City Road Richmond, BC V6Y 2N9 604.329,6019

August 13, 2003

Mr. Richard McKenna City Clerk City of Richmond 6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1

Dear Richard,

I am writing you on behalf of the Richmond 2010 Community Opportunities Task Force. We are a community-based group that has been working with the 2010 Bid Corporation on securing the right to host the 2010 Winter Olympics and to represent Richmond's interests in those games.

Part of our mandate was to lay the groundwork for a Richmond 2010 Committee pending a successful bid for the games. Having achieved that, I wish to request that a delegation from our 2010 Task Force attend the General Purposes Meeting on September 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2003. We wish to make a presentation on the activities and achievements of the Richmond 2010 Task Force along with our recommendation to form the Richmond 2010 Committee.

We also wish to make a brief presentation to Richmond City Council on September 8th.

If these dates are not possible, please advise us as to a date that works for your organization. I look forward to receiving confirmation on this request so that materials can be prepared for distribution.

Yours truly,

Janet E. Clouston

Chairperson

Richmond 2010 Task Force

604.329.6019